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Dear Parents and well wishers!!! 

Greetings from VYEMS family. 

I Mr. Maruti K the newly appointed Vice Principal, would like to intimate all our worthy parents that Ms. 

Snehal Narvekar, who was working with us as Principal has discontinued her services on her personal 

ground. I personally would like to assure you that I will take the utmost care of all the students with respect 

to Academics, Discipline, Study, Sports and grooming which shall help them to reach the heights of success. 

It is my prime objective to work on the line of students’ overall development by following the motto 

“STUDENT FIRST“.  Of course, they must be exposed to the day to day affairs, but strategically, they will 

know the importance of Rewards and Punishment. The TEAM VYEMS will always be there with them to 

guide and motivate for the betterment.  So, I am sure that all our parents will stand with me and my staff and 

extend support to blossom the buds of VYEMS into the beautiful flowers. 

The Principal’s charge has been handed over to Dr. Sardar Jadhav and the Vice Principal’s charge to look 

into the Academics of the entire school is handed over to Mr. Maruti K. who was taking care of the 

secondary section.  Mr. Sagar Pharande will be taking over the Secondary section as a TGT Coordinator. 

Also note that for any of your Academics related queries write to me (vp_ac@vyis.edu.in) instead of 

(principal@vyis.edu.in).  Follow the hierarchy mentioned in the Parent Manual and the Conspectus.  

To strengthen the bond between the VYEMS family and the parents as an integral part of the system, I 

request you all to be in touch with each other following the below mentioned ways guided in the Parent 

Manual and conspectus.  

1. Follow the Gate Pass Policy which emphasise on Parent Smart Card for safety and security of our 

students.   

2. Parent Orientations and HI TEA which is going to help us through reciprocation.  

3. Placing your suggestions through the PTA members. 

4. Let’s be in touch constantly by sending the Diary note, using School Mobile App, Social Media, Fax, 

Email and telephonic conversation etc.  

5. Do take prior appointment to meet Vice-Principal and Director (in case of major concerns.) 

 

So let’s build the future of our budding stars with our great association and convey the message to 

the world as the VYEMS’ slogan of Year 2018-19 is SMILE.... YOU ARE IN VYEMS. 

 

 

Regards  
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